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05 June 2020 

 
Notice 

 
Pan-London Domiciliary Care AQP Market Engagement 

 
 
The pan-London NHS CHC domiciliary care AQP contract will expire on 30 November 2020. The 
commissioning authorities intend to re-procure the framework. 
 
The London Purchased Healthcare team will manage the re-procurement on behalf of the 
commissioning authorities. 
 
As part of the re-procurement process the commissioning authorities will review and update the 
contract and are inviting suppliers to participate in this review process. The outputs of the review will 
be reflected in the Pan-London Domiciliary Care AQP contract to take effect from 1 December 2020. 
 
If you wish to be involved in the review process or receive updates about the re-procurement plans 
please email us at LPH.DomCareAQP@nhs.net. 
 
We expect that applications to join the pan-London domiciliary care AQP contract will open in August 
2020. 
 
 
LPH Team 
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